
i. Question received in the name of Councillor R.F. Spencer to the 
Leader of the Council: - 
 
“With the uncertainty that is surrounding the future of Local Government, will 
the Leader of the Council assure Members that he will endeavour to relay to 
them all relevant information that he receives?” 
 
ii. Question received in the name of Councillor W.T. Grainger to 
Councillor P. Feeney, Portfolio Holder for Development & Economic 
Regeneration: - 
 
“ 1. At the January meeting of the Regional Assembly, a 15 year programme 
of major roadwork’s was debated. Funding for this programme is to be by 
Government Funding. 
 
2. Currently, the only scheme given approval is for the A612 Gedling 
Integrated Transport Scheme with an estimated cost of 7.5m 

 
3. In view of the problems that this may cause to our Constituents, during the 
construction period, I would ask Councillor Feeney: - 

 
a) to report on the present state of preparation of this scheme 
b) to, subsequently, report regularly to Council on progress and 

timing. 
c) to report in respect of the Gedling Relief Road scheme and its 

relationship with the Integrated Transport Scheme and the 
development planned for the Gedling Colliery Site.” 

 


